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Gentlemen:

Subject: Telephone Inquiry on Status of Licensed Program

This refers to a telephone inquiry by Ms. M. Campbell of this office with
yourself on August 17, 1981.

This inquiry was a.. examination of activities authorized by License No. 29-
7325-05, as they relate to the activities involving licensed materials.
From this discussion, it is our understanding that you have never used
licensed material under the authorization of this-license. We also under-
stand that you plan to terminate your license by suomitting a letter requesting
termination to the USNRC, Materials Licensing Branch, Washington, D.C.
20555.

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any questions
concerning this inquiry, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sinc ely,,

glill Wo

John D. Kinneman, Chief,
daterials Radiological Protection
Section
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